
August 25, 2023

Dear Parents and Friends,

As our summer break comes to a close, we would like to share the following information with all of you:

First day of school

The first day of school is Wednesday, August 30, 2023. We are looking forward to having our students back in the

building.

Morning Drop-off and Afternoon Pick-up

We would like to remind our families that we have established new procedures for parents dropping off their student(s)

in the morning and for parents picking up their student(s) in the afternoon. Please click on this link for the Morning

Drop-Off procedure or this link for the Afternoon Pick-up procedure. If there is a change in who is picking up your

student(s) at the end of the day, we ask that you please notify the school by 2:00 p.m. Bus transportation is available for

all students.

LCS Open House

The date for the LCS Open House will be Thursday, September 14, 2023, beginning at 5:30 p.m. There will be an

8th-grade parent meeting in the cafeteria immediately following the LCS Open House to discuss 8th-grade activities.

School Meals information
Please click on this link for information regarding “Free Meals for Students” made available through the Federal
American Rescue Plan Act Fund for the 2023-2024 school year. We encourage families to complete and submit the

confidential Free and Reduced Price Meal Application located in this linked document to ensure meal benefits are available for
students who qualify for free or reduced-price meals. This application will be sent home with students on the first day of
school and will also be available in the main office.

Athletics

Any student in grades 6-8 who is interested in coed soccer or cross country will find sign-up sheets in the cafeteria from

Wednesday, August 30th through Friday, September 1st. Please sign up as soon as possible. Practice/Try-outs will begin

the week of September 5th. Students will need to have the Sports Permission Form (across from Mr. Apperson's room)

and an updated physical on file with the nurse prior to participating. Any questions, please contact Mr. Apperson at

bapperson@lisbonschool.org. Thank you.

From the Nurse’s Office

Please click on this link to read the latest update from Mrs. Svab, our school nurse, regarding sports physicals for Fall

sports. Also, please click on this link for information from the school nurse regarding the required immunizations

needed for Pre-K, Kindergarten, and Grade 7 students.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Christopher & Sal

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q-mbJgispED3m48jBSLYf4EfF-PeAKJ15sgqJHcMmco/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Q-mbJgispED3m48jBSLYf4EfF-PeAKJ15sgqJHcMmco/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S4jnv71l9C1GRKj2syjtOyJWuLd0MJ1OcLSi86nt6l8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Gb4mVoa3c5Fb9E0kzz779c5RAMGUuR7rxkUjPj7hDfk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1neHL1z8rVyiRE44DaPHxmL1GezpmZ_qT/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1McTAc1XAWZs7bDRp0Y9agZ6GBrW4UB4X/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C574mbnWFOMyaYsgJqohiVEIfswwYhdU/edit?usp=sharing&rtpof=true&sd=true

